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                     the light of Christ to the City of London. 

 
 
 
 

 

Dear friends and colleagues, 
  
These are difficult and interesting times, so I thought I would send you a quick 
update as to how we are responding here at St Lawrence Jewry. We received a 
further directive from the Bishop of London to close all churches to support social 
distancing. We are all advised to work from home.   
  
This time has also challenged us all to work harder at staying in touch and that 
means using social media. The church has had a Twitter account for some time. It 
can be found @stlawrencejewry. 
  
We now also have a Facebook page . Note that it is called S Lawrence Jewry when 
you search it (something to do with available names!). We invite you to sign up to 
either or both and we will stay in touch as best we can. 
  
I have yesterday posted my first ever on line sermon. 1 minute and 22 seconds, so I 
want no complaints about the length of my sermons. I will try to do such a mini 
sermon each week, as well as keeping everyone up to date with other news. 
  
In the past we have always said that we would only send out one email newsletter 
per month, but I hope you will forgive this extra message and link up with us 
through Facebook or Twitter. 

 
The Importance of Social Distancing 
 

  
 

https://twitter.com/StLawrenceJewry
https://www.facebook.com/slawrence.jewry.9
https://www.facebook.com/slawrence.jewry.9
https://www.facebook.com/slawrence.jewry.9
https://twitter.com/StLawrenceJewry


 

With my prayers and best wishes, 
 
David  

 

 
David Parrott 
vicar@stlawrencejewry.org.uk 
 
If you receive this newsletter but would not wish to stay on our list, please let us know straight away 
and we will remove you.   
 
Katrina Bradley 
katrina@stlawrencejewry.org.uk 
 
Arnel Sullano 
arnel@stlawrencejewry.org.uk 
 
We’ve updated our Privacy Policy which can be found at http://stlawrencejewry.org.uk/privacy-
notice/ .  If you have any questions or would like a printed copy, then please let us know. 
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